7 santa ckra

Date: Aug 12,2011

Dear Redistrict Commissioners.

California passed the law to give power to Commissioners who draw fair lines (not gerrymander) that determine the economic health of California in the next 10 years. Californians don't expect Commissioners; especially Republican Commissioners to participate to go along and get along action. If you did that, why should Tax Payers need to spend millions of dollars to go thru this process and getting the same or worst results as previous redistrict efforts? I believe Commissioners committed to this challenging mission, which can revive on every aspect of our lives and prosperity back to California that we desperately need.

Commissioner Ward voted against the maps and he is being denied the chance to file a "Minority Report" stating his reasons for voting against these maps. I request he should be allowed to file the report so it will be part of the record.

I saw the final maps were proposed. I was very disappointed you were not trying to protect our interests, but trying to "Get along" and "complete the mission". This is not what we sent you there to do. You fail your mission by allowing our districts to be gerrymandered like this.

I hope Commissioners would revise the maps and protect our interests, which we expect you to do.

Sincerely,

Mi M. Truong

Sunnyvale, CA.